
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM  
May 20, 2024 

 

To: Members, Committee on Oversight and Accountability 

From: Committee Staff  

Re: Hearing titled “Oversight of the U.S. Department of Energy” 
 

On Thursday, May 23, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. ET in 2154 Rayburn House Office 
Building, the Committee on Oversight and Accountability will host a hearing titled “Oversight 
of the U.S. Department of Energy.” 

I. BACKGROUND: 
In the 118th Congress, the Committee on Oversight and Accountability has conducted 
robust oversight over the Biden Administration’s energy policies and the impact those 
policies have on the energy sector and national security.  The Department of Energy is at 
the forefront of implementing the Biden Administration’s policies, especially with 
respect to liquified natural gas exports, electric vehicles and critical mineral supply 
chains, the Strategic Petroleum Reserve, and energy efficiency standards for household 
appliances, among other topics.   
 

II. HEARING PURPOSE:  
The hearing will enable members to conduct oversight and gather information from 
Department of Energy Secretary Jennifer Granholm on the Department’s implementation 
of the Biden Administration’s energy policies. 
 

III. WITNESS:

The Honorable Jennifer Granholm 
Secretary 
U.S. Department of Energy 


